
 

 

Colorado Family Church Sunday Service Cancelled This Week due to Covid-19 
 
Mike and Adonia Hentrich 
May 5, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

Some of you may have heard that we've had a new confirmed case of COVID in our community this past 

week. Although this person was not at church this past Sunday, there is some possibility of spread to 

other families, and we thought it would be wise to go ahead and cancel church this coming Sunday. 

 

We know that this is inevitable to happen from time to time, and we just thank you for your flexibility and 

understanding. As of now, we plan to continue service the following week. 

 

All Mother's Day massages and co-op fundraisers will be postponed to the following Sunday. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 


